District 10 District Representitive and AISL Report
Assembly May 20-22, 2016

It is hard to believe, in a year and a half | will find my name in the former District
Representatives section. This has been quite a journey so far. | feel very blessed to be
a part of Panel 55.

District 10 has 3 active Alateen Groups at the moment. We have 24 Al-Anon Groups at
this time. We receiently closed one of the Al-Anon meetings. Even when we think it is
the most perfect place and time, it isn’t.

District 10 houses the coffee pots, microwave, and translation equipment. That has
been working out very well.. Recently one of the Spanish Groups asked to use the
translation equipment at their meetings. The traveling support team was going to be
there and | was asked to attend. That being said | have to admit, to you, that when the
discussion came up to purchase the equipment, | was not in favor of it at all and voted
against it. Well my Higher Power has a big sense of humor. Guess who had to use the
equipment to have the wonderful Spanish meeting translated. It was a great experience.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at Assembly Nancy C. DR and Colleen M AISL

Our Public Outreach Team attended “Family Day” on 3/19 at a Substance Abuse
Recovery Center called “Bridges of America”. They are a residential 6-month program
and use th have a Al-Anon meeting there a few years ago. We are working with them to
get one going again. The families totate in and out every 6-months so there will always
be a new source of people in need of Al-Anon.

The upcoming events where we will be able to set up a table are:

May 31 - Town Hall Meeting on Underage Drinking and Drugs: 6-7:30pm @Orange Co.
Admin.Bldg.

June 2 - Orange Co. Drug Free Coalition Conference: 9am-4:30pm @ Valencia College
Sept 17- Drug-Free Coalition Walk/Run: 7:30am-12pm@ Barnett Park

Aug. has 2 events:

Aug.6- AA State Convention at Inverness: Hosting as Adult-Child workshop.

Aug. 10- Florida’s Behavioral Health Conference @ The Rosen Center: Hosting an
open Al-Anon meeting in the evening.

We have been in contact with D-6’s Public Outreach, and they may join us at times.






